Dear Tree Officers and Planners,

First may I wish you all a Happy New Yecar!

2018/6223/T 22 Grove Terrace

I realise that this is a difficult decision on this veteran Fig tree, especially as it overhangs walking and
vehicle access to the Mews at the rear. If the second branch is removed, I hope that the remaining structure
will be able to be carefully maintained by the current owners and provide amenity value for some years to
come.

Thank you,

Eileen



